

St Paul's C of E Junior School

Oxford Road, Wokingham, RG41 2YJ

Tel: (0118) 978 5219

Email: office@stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk
Website: www.stpauls.wokingham.sch.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J M Taylor

14th May 2019

Dear Parents.

Year 3 Trip to Reading Museum

After half term, Year 3 will be visiting the Victorian Schoolroom at Reading Museum as part of our History topic. Here, the children will experience several lessons and have the opportunity to try on Victorian style costumes.

Each class will be visiting the museum on a different day:

Tuesday 4th June - 3H Wednesday 5th June - 3G Friday 7th June - 3F

Pupils should wear school uniform and will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle in a disposable plastic carrier bag, rather than bring their lunch boxes.

We will be travelling by train and the total cost of the trip is £9.35 per child. Payment can be made via our online system or by cash or cheque, made payable to St Paul's CE Junior School. Remember to complete the EV2 form for your child and, if you are available, please indicate that you would be happy to accompany us on the trip. As we are travelling by train, we would welcome some 'extra' pairs of hands.

Thank you very much,

The Year 3 Team









